Dear Parent / Carer

KEEPING OUR CHILDREN SAFE ONLINE

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS – TUESDAY 21st JUNE AT 6.00PM IN BIRKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL
For all parents and young people, internet safety is a topic which is never far from our minds.  The internet is a very powerful tool which can transform learning; however, it is also a dangerous place and presents a number of risks for young people.  For parents and teachers alike, trying to keep up-to-date with new websites, apps and dangers can bring real challenges for us all. 

We are very pleased to have DS Ray Birnie from the Public Protection Unit of Police Scotland to share advice and information with our parents on Tuesday 21st June at 6.00pm.  We would encourage as many of you as possible to attend this session, which will last for around 45 minutes.  DS Birnie has extensive experience of working in online child protection and his presentation is based on real-life situations.  His session will include the most up-to-date information on the online world and practical steps on how to protect your children.  Quite simply, every parent should hear this information. 

DS Birnie has indicated that his presentation is aimed at parents only so we would ask that you do not bring your children to this event.  

I would be grateful if you could indicate whether you can attend this event by letting the school know via email or telephone. 
Yours sincerely
Caroline MacDiarmid

Depute Headteacher

